
I oppose HB 2725 & HB 2555.  It's too extreme.  Their needs to be a compromise from all sides of this issue.  Last year, with the 
requirement of the Towing Licensing and the wake surf zone restrictions on the upper Willamette, it appeared we were all 
compromising.  A compromise means we all feel a bit of pain.  I urge all of us to come together and work together for solutions.  It 
will mean we all have to give a bit.  To simply exclude a class of people, who enjoy family time on the river, who have invested 
money into boating and invested in living on/by the river, as my family has, is wrong.


